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 13 August 2020 
 
Dear Michelle, 
 
RE: COVID-19: Scottish Government’s Advisory Group on Economic Recovery 
 
Thank you for you letter regarding the work of the Economy, Energy and Fair Work 
Committee on the impact of Covid-19 on the economy.  With regard to the Scottish 
Government’s Advisory Group on Economic Recovery recommendations that relate 
to culture and tourism, these are issues which are relevant to the Committee’s on-
going scrutiny of the impact of Covid-19 on the culture and tourism sectors which will 
resume during August.  Full details of the Committee’s scrutiny of these issues can 
be accessed at— 
https://www.parliament.scot/parliamentarybusiness/CurrentCommittees/115008.aspx 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Joan McAlpine MSP 
Convener, Culture, Tourism, Europe and External Affairs Committee 
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